
      DANCING RABBIT GENEALOGICAL  

             & HISTORICAL SOCIETY 

1 

 

                                          

 

President’s Message 

 

Greetings,  

 

I’m looking forward to resuming our meetings and 
seeing each of you.  I hope you all have had a 
great summer. 

 

As we resume, we can look forward to an exciting 
full fall and winter schedule.  In addition to our 
monthly meetings with great programs scheduled, 
we will be participating in South of the River Roux 
in September, the Big Buck Contest in November, 
nomination and election of DRGHS officers for 
2018  also in November and the Christmas Social 
with “Show ‘n Tell” and installation of officers in 
December.  

 

Work has continued through the summer on the 
Sudduth house.  We’ve made quite a lot of 
progress but there is much more to do, mostly 
cleaning and preparations for painting at present.  
We are still in need of donations of household 
cleaning products (for cleaning walls. etc.), interior 
and exterior white paint, rollers and brushes, 
monies for supplies, an electric hot water heater, 
electric kitchen stove, air/heating system, 
insurance, utility bills and lots of labor!  I’d like to 
take this opportunity to say THANK YOU to each of 
you who have braved the heat and worked 
tirelessly for hours on this project and to those of 
you that have helped with donations and support.  
Everything that has been done or given is greatly 
appreciated.  This is a monumental undertaking for 
our small group but we can accomplish it.  Not in a 
day, week or year, but if we persist we will reach 
our goal.  We’ve always wanted a place for our 
group to call home.  This can be that place as well  

 

 

as a place in which Carthage and Leake County 
can take much pride.   

 

For our fundraiser this fall, we will be raffling off a 
Remington 8amp electric pole saw that extends to 
10,’ which was donated by Bob and Ruth 
Summerlin.  A second prize will be a 5’ handcrafted 
rustic cedar swing by Phillips Wood Works.  Raffle 
tickets will be distributed at the September meeting.  
Drawing for the prizes will be held at the Big Buck 
Wildlife Seminar held in Carthage on Thursday 
November 16. We will need to have ongoing efforts 
all through the year to raise funds. Please contact 
me if you have ideas.  I know each of you can think 
of something that we can do.   

.                                                         Robert 

_________________________________________ 

                   

          Program for September Meeting 
 
Rev. John Sharp, pastor of Lena Baptist Church, will 
present a program on coins and pottery of the Holy Land.  
He was raised in Leake County and lives in Sebastopol 
with his wife, Jan.  His hobby is bottle collecting and he is 
the Chairman of the Mississippi Bottle Show. 
 
Members and visitors are encouraged to attend.  

 

 

       See you at the September  Meeting 

                            

       Wednesday, September 13, 2017 

                       1:00 PM 

       Carthage-Leake County Library 

      114 E. Franklin St., Carthage, MS 

       SEPTEMBER  2017 
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